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Members, Board of Trustees:   
 

ANONYMOUS GIFT TO THE PEDIATRIC EXERCISE PHYSIOLOGY 
LABORATORY 

 
Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees accept a gift of $75,000 from an 
anonymous donor to add to the existing Pediatric Exercise Physiology Laboratory 
endowment in the Department of Kinesiology and Health Promotions in the College of 
Education and submit this gift for matching funds from Kentucky’s Endowment Match 
Program.  Council on Postsecondary Education guidelines require that the Board of 
Trustees acknowledge its responsibility for UK’s participation in the program and for all 
university endowment funds. 
 
Background:  The Pediatrics Exercise Physiology (PEP) Laboratory is conducting a 
pioneering research project to better understand and prevent childhood obesity.  The 
research project is identifying more effective methods to combat the national problem of 
childhood obesity.   


